Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 4:25 PM

To: 'Xinggang Tong'

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: status of RO0000267, 3310 Powell St, Emeryville
Xinggang,

I am no longer the case worker for this site. We have a new caseworker working on the
Emeryville sites, Mark Detterman, and he will review the work plan. We have been directed by
the state board to review every site before we submit directive letters so we are now facing
this task along with trying to complete the regular reviews of documents submitted for the
sites. I am unable to estimate the time frame in which he will be able to review the work
plan.

I do have one concern about the work plan. It is not stamped by a licensed professional.
Since Maurice is the RP, I don't believe a perjury letter is necessary but the work plan
should be stamped.

Regards,
Barb Jakub

————— Original Message-----

From: Xinggang Tong [mailto:xtong@otgenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 3:55 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: status of R000EO267, 3310 Powell St, Emeryville

Hi Barbara,

For the site located at 3310 Powell St in Emeryville (County fuel leak case #R00000267), the
City of Emeryville sent a letter (dated May 18,

2009) to your attention. The City's letter is a response to your 28 April

2009 letter to the City. The City is eager to move this case forward and to bring it to
closure. Please let the City know whether the proposed addition work scope meets the
County's requirement.

Regards,

Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE

Principal

OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc.
7700 Edgewater Drive, Suite 260
Oakland, CA 94612

(510)465-8982



